Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Tuesday 13th February 2018
Attendance:

Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patients); Mrs Blenkiron (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient), 
Mr Docherty (patient) Mrs McArthur (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient).
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Mrs Dover (patient) Mrs Storey, Mrs Ewart
1. Staff update
Dr J Rickard is due back from maternity leave in April
Dr G Crackett will be increasing to 8 sessions mid April

Andrea Watson has just joined us as Nurse Practitioner, she is currently doing her prescribing course 

Helen Herbert has been promoted to Reception Supervisor, so will split her time between admin and Health Care Assistant roles. 

We have had real problems recruiting GP’s so we are currently going through the process of being a Tier 2 Visa sponsor

2. Extended Access
Middle Chare are still open on a Wednesday evening with a nurse and a GP – appointments are pre bookable.

3. Group Consultations 

We are going to start offering group consultations to patients who suffer with chronic diseases such as COPD, Asthma and support groups to patients to assist with weight management and stopping smoking, instead of them being reviewed individually in the surgery.
4. Saturday morning opening   
We are now open on a Saturday morning instead of a Monday/ Tuesday evening
5. Care Navigation

This will be implemented in May. When a patient rings the receptionist will have a template to follow to navigate the patient to the most relevant clinician / services. Services will include, pharmacy, physio, citizens advice 
Next Meeting Date
Wednesday 14th March 
